
 
 

 
 

TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HB 2176 
 
 
To:  House Committee on Taxation 
 
From:  Doug Robinson, Finance Director 
 
Date:  January 26, 2012 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to present written testimony regarding HB2176.  
The City of Lenexa understands this bill was introduced to allow local 
governments one additional month to certify annual budget information to the 
County Clerk.  The City of Lenexa supports this legislative item.  
 
HB2176 will provide additional time to prepare revenue and expenditure 
estimates for the annual budget.  This additional month will allow local 
governments to be more accurate in estimating revenues and expenditures for 
the following fiscal year without impacting the levying and collection of property 
tax revenues. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information at 
(913) 477-7544 or drobinson@lenexa.com . 
 
 
 
 


